CORRESPONDENCE
JUL 14, 2016

DOCUMENT NO. 04889-16
Ashley Quick

From: Ashley Quick on behalf of Records Clerk
Sent: Thursday, July 14, 2016 9:30 AM

To: ‘Jim Bonacci'

Subject: RE: docket number 160021-E1

Good morning Mr. Bonacci,

We will be placing your comments below in consumer correspondence in Docket No. 160021-El and forwarding your
comments to the Office of Consumer Assistance and Outreach.

Sincerely,

Ashley Quick

Commission Deputy Clerk |
Florida Public Service Commission
2540 Shumard Oak Boulevard
Tallahassee, FL 32399

(850) 413-6393

From: Jim Bonacci [mailto:jebonacci@gmail.com]
Sent: Thursday, July 14, 2016 8:59 AM

To: Records Clerk

Subject: Ref: docket number 160021-E1

Regarding docket number 160021-E1

I DO NOT support this increase. We don't need increases in our expenses - we need increases in our income.
The investors are mostly the owners, so this is a back door increase for them.

NO THANKS to your increase.

James Bonacci

16295 Davis Road - Lot 78
Fort Myers, FL 33908
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